08/25/2011

The Department of Community Affairs, Office of Inspector General has performed the following activities as oversight to the Department's ARRA expenditures:
      
· The Single Audit portion of all ARRA sub grantees Comprehensive Annual Financial Report are being reviewed to identify findings that could impact the ARRA funding that the Department is responsible in overseeing.  All findings and concerns are being reported to the program staff in order for them to review during their monitoring of the sub grantee.
· Technical Assistance has been provided to the program staff by the Inspector General for all ARRA funding concerns.
· Investigative reviews have been conducted on ARRA funding complaints received by the Department.

